
   STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE –TOWN OF SURRY 

                SELECTMEN  

          MEETING MINUTES JANUARY 22,2018 

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 P.M. Present were Jay Croteau, Bruce Smith and Eric Eichner.  

Wendy Pelletier requested an abutter’s  list for Helen Smith.  

The selectmen signed payroll.  

The selectmen signed the postage request for Carolyln Berglund.  

Eric Eichner motioned to accept the minutes. Jay Croteau seconded the motion. The selectmen agreed 

to accept the minutes.  

Jay Croteau accepted the remains of Linda Wolmer and intend to have a private burial in the spring.  

The selectmen discussed the undesignated fund balance as a source for the fire station addition.  

The selectmen discussed the warrant articles for closing and moving funds for town buildings.  

The selectmen reviewed the estimated revenues for 2018. 

The selectmen discussed the town clerk fees, how they are tabulated, fee payment and expense 

accounting.  Bruce Smith will contact Walpole to ask advice on the fee schedule.  

Bruce Smith has informed  the engineer for the lower Pond Road of the deadline of Friday February 2, 

2018  for a response for the work completed. The selectmen discussed the conditions for reopening the 

road as a class V road. Bruce Smith will give John Davis the updated rulings.  

John Davis reported on the logging operation on the Smith property.  

Jay Croteau worked on the town report.  

The selectmen  will meet with the  Department  of Homeland Security and Emergency Management to 

review the closeout of the 2013 FEMA project  on Wednesday January 24, 2018. 

Jay Croteau motioned to adjourn. Eric Eichner seconded the motion. The selectmen agreed to adjourn.  

The meeting adjourned at 9:00 P.M. 

 

 

 


